
 
 

INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

Ref: Change of name of the company 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the name of our company has been officially changed from KBC 
Global Limited to DHARAN INFRA-EPC LIMITED, with effect from May 14, 2025.  
 
Kindly take the informaƟon on record.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
For DHARAN INFRA-EPC LIMITED 
 
 
 
Naresh Karda 
Managing Director 
DIN:01741279 
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